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System Energy Resources, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. O. D. Kingsley, Jr.

Vice President, Nuclear _ Operations
P.'O. Box 23054
Jackson, MS 39205

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT N0. 50-416/88-03

Thank you for your. response of May 5,1988, to our Notice of Violation issued ,

on April 5,1988, concerning activities conducted at your Grar.1 Gulf facility, j
We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the i equirements of- |
10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implementation of your cori ective actions |
during future inspections. 1

!

|We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGN:D r.y ;

DAVID M. VERR 2!.U ]
,

David M. Verrelli, Chief |
Reactor Projects Branch 1 |

Division of Reactor Projects ,

cc: T. H. Cloninger, Vice President, |

Nuclear Engineering and Support
J. E. Cross, GGNS Site Director
C. R. Hutchinson, GGNS General i

Manager |
J. G. Cesare, Director, Nuclear

Licensing
R. T. Lally, Manager of Quality

1

Assurance Middle South 1

Services, Inc. |
R. B. McGehee, Esquire '

Wise, Carter, Child, Steen
and Caraway

N. S. Reynolds, Esquire
Bishop, Cook, Purcell & Reynolds

R. W. Jackson, Project Engineer

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
DRS, Technical Assistant
L. Kintner, NRR
Document Control Desk
State of Mississippi

i

'

L odenor1 HDanc
0 /88 05/ (y'" )O

l- 8806200472 880601
PDR ADOCK 05000416 i

.wof |o nrn -


